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Dated: February 20, 2025

For the record, this meeting has been properly posted and noticed.

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that there may be a quorum of Village Board members that will be present at the
meeting with County regarding the Future Preferred Land Use Map, beginning at 5 p.m. through 7 p.m. on
Wednesday, February 26, 2025 located at the City of Brillion City Hall in Brillion, WI.

Although there may be a quorum of Village Board members present, there will be no Village business acted on
during this time. g

This notice is given to comply with the open meeting laws of the State of Wisconsin.
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Missy Kieso, Clerk Treasurer



